Steven Seee

From: Molly Robbins <mollyrobbins55@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 12:18 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bili H-5351

Hello,

I am writing to state my support for Bill H-5351. If this bill does not pass | would be losing my provider of choice,
Paige Johnson.

Best regards,
Molly Robbins

16 Apthorp Ave
Newport, R1 02840



